
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
 
I am a realtor and a landlord.  I am afraid that all tenants are going to take the governments moratorium 
as an excuse not to pay rent.  Personally I rely on my real estate income and rents as my main income 
source.  Real Estate is pretty much dead with the upcoming inability to show homes and the loss of 
employment. 
 
There should be a form that tenants much use in order to defer rent that outlines the reasons that they 
cannot pay.  This should be backed up with a letter or email from their employer. 
 
As landlords we still pay mortages on our rentals, utilities, and taxes. 
 
I understand the need to defer rent and not evict people at this time but I also don't think it is an excuse 
for those that are able to pay rent and still are maintaining work. 
 
Thanks for the work that you are doing.  I do appreciate it. 
 

Wherever You Go In Life, Make it a Good Ride! 

 

 

Peggy Kernan   Principal Broker 

HORSEPOWER REAL ESTATE 

p:  5039319751 
m:  5039319751 

w:  www.WesternOregonHorseProperties.com 
e:  OregonAcreageProperty@gmail.com 

Follow us: 

      

 

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. It is strictly forbidden to share any 
part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by 
mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not 
occur in the future. 
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